
 

 

 

 

 

 AUGUST-SEPTEMBER 2023  

Late Summer Newsletter 

 

Hi Everyone! 

 

 

 

It’s been a while and our Meadowcare family 

is expanding. We love keeping in touch with 

families and so pleased that we have regular 

visits and even more volunteers. 

 

 

It is lovely via this Newsletter, that we get to show you the ‘pics’ of our arty-

crafty sessions, our parties and dancing, our trips out, our poetry writing and 

reciting but mainly, our togetherness.  

 

 

 
 

 

You may also take notice ‘pics’ of our lovely 

people here who like a bit of dress up. We have 

had few clowns in our midst and Pokemon in 

competition too…. All for the benefit of having 

fun and building friendships. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August was a busy month with the 

Meadow BBQ, the chefs doing a 

fabulous job. 
 

 
 

 

We recently joined forces with our sister 

home, Glenview, where we all partied 

with Alive (a charity specialising in the 

well-being of those living in a care home 

environment). It was fantastic and many 

more to come. 

 

A huge welcome is extended to John, Margaret, Webster, Ruby and Barbara. 

Welcome all and we know you will love us! 

 
 

Employee of the Month: 

 

Spotlight on the employee of the 

month! It’s Andrea Albert. Well-

done on all of your hardwork and 

diligence! Way to go! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Corner:  

 

Happy birthday again to our August celebrators, 

 – Mohammad, Joyce and Sidney. Roll on the celebrations!!!  
   
    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Birthday celebrations for the month of September. Happy birthday to Pamela 

Bernadette, Brooksie and Barbara. Watch out for more pics on the next 

newsletter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other Events: 
 

We celebrated a lot of events lately. To start with, we had our residents’ and 

families’ BBQ party. Thank you to friends and families who have joined us. 

We appreciate all of your kind words! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

BBQ PARTY PHOTOS 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bibiana and Pawel have passed their NVQ 3 qualification for Health and 

Social Care! Good job, you guys! 

 

 
 

Mixed feelings to our beautiful Hardeep who is leaving. Hardeep is the face of 

Meadowcare and have been loved by many. Hardeep will be starting as a 

Teacher which is her -- dream job! We are so proud of you!  

Good luck on finding better colleagues than us! Just kidding     

   

A C T I V I T Y   P H O T O B O A R D 
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“When you are a caregiver, you know that every day you will touch a 
life or a life will touch yours.” 

— Unknown Author 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


